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State Chairman Report

As State Sunshine Chairman, this member began her new appointment by learning the intricacies of the sunshine committee. She consulted the NSDAR website and her predecessor for insights and suggestions.
This chair is looking forward to the “Share a Little Love” campaign that Regents will find in their chapter packets. Please share this information with all chapter members. Michigan Daughters are a caring group and this initiative provides us with an opportunity to let the public know of our compassion.
It is a pleasure to serve the LaCroix Administration as we work together in our commitment of continued service and preservation.
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